ICAP Population HIV Impact Assessment Post-Doctoral Fellowship
Deadline for applications: 1 February 2016.

In collaboration with the Demography and Population Studies Programme, University of Witswatersrand, ICAP is announcing the availability of two PHIA Post-Doctoral Fellowships.  These fellows will be based at the University of Witswatersrand, under the joint oversight and direction of Professor Clifford Odimegwu, Academic Program Director, Demography and Population Studies Programme  and Professor Sally Findley, ICAP, Mailman School of Public Health, Columbia University.   These fellowships are a collaborative project to support the capacity building elements of the ICAP Population HIV Impact Assessment surveys, for which the Regional Hub is the ICAP-South Africa office located in Pretoria, under the direction of Blanche Pitt.    

Click on this link for the full job description and application procedure
